
 

  FOR

CELEBRATION 

For   

  FAREWELL

PASTOR 

NATHAN 

While we wait for safer times 

to celebrate, sending Nathan 

a card is suggested. 

Amid COVID-19, 
Nathan will not be having a 

celebration at this time. 

Sharing a memory  or 

experience you’ve had with 

him is a wonderful gift for 

him to reflect on. 

  

LUITJENS

Sugar Creek 

Mennonite Church
is grateful for the 

last 16 years that 

Nathan has led our 

congregation. 

We are hopeful 

that his skills and 

talents will be a 

blessing in his 

future endeavors. 

The Farewell Celebration will be announced at a later date. 


